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THE PCH BUS IS
ROLLING AGAIN! <y,

Back by popular demand, the PCH will once again be providing a bus from
Purchase School to the Purchase Community House. You must be
registered for PCH afterschool drop-in activities to sign up for the bus. The
bus fee is based on a minimum number of registrants so please rally your
friends to sign up for the bus. If we get the minimum number of sign—ups,
the bus could start as early as Tuesday September 26, 2023.
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The cost of the bus is based on the minimum number of riders and the
number of days the bus will run. If we had a huge turnout on the bus and we
collected more than the bus costs, we will give a prorated refund to all
participants at the end of the school year. This means that the more
people you recruit will reduce your overall cost.

Registration for the bus will be by session. The Fall Session runs through
December 8, 2023. The cost of the bus for the Fall Session is $110 for each
day your child rides the bus. If you are registered for three (3) days of
afterschool oc'rivi'rz, then you would register for three (3) days of the bus
for a total cost of $330 for the Fall Session. The average cost per ride is
approximately $11 but could be less if we get enough
riders to issue a year end refund.

To register, visit our website. Remember that you must register for EACH
day you want the bus at a cost of $110 per day. In addition, there is a
required release form that must be signed and returned to the PCH office
BEFORE your child can begin riding the bus.

Once we get the minimum number of registrants, we will notify parents
that the bus service can begin. Therefore, it is im]Pero’rive that you register
ASAP. If you have any questions about the PCH Bus,
please call'us at 914-949-2636.
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